

MYC Notice to Competitors #2

Suspension of racing further extended until October 28

Keelboat and Centreboard Racing at MYC is suspended in line with the NSW Government Public Health Orders announced on September 27. As the easing of lockdown rules depend on vaccinations targets being achieved the Sailing Committee has decided it is unlikely racing will commence before Thursday 28 October 2021.

Stephen Teudt – Vice Commodore